

The online world is an important part of kids' lives nowadays. It's an exciting place for them to explore, with all sorts of fun and educational stuff to discover, but there can be some risks too.

FREE Parent/ Carer Workshop 45 minutes on Zoom

Monday 15th April 2024 at 6pm Book tickets via EventBrite HERE

Further details about the Kids Safety Net Campaign across Cambridgeshire and Peterborough can be found here: NSPCC Kids Safety Net Campaign 2024 - Healthy Schools (healthyschoolscp.org.uk)

'Keeping children safe online' will teach you how to help kids explore their favourite apps, games and sites safely. Our workshop will:

> help you understand how children experience the online world

show you resources and tools that could help keep them safe

empower you to guide them on their journey





EVERY CHILDHOOD IS WORTH FIGHTING FOR